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Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2014-02649 216 Ludlow Street

From:  Margaret Roberts <mlroberts80@gmail.com>

To:
Date:

Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
12/31/2014 12:18 PM

Subject: Re: BP#2014-02649 216 Ludlow Street

Hi there,

I plan to use all of the home, except for the workshop/boiler room and the two end bedrooms on the top

level.

Please let me know if you have further questions, I look forward to hearing back regarding the

outcome. Thank you.

-Margaret LR Ligotti

¢ 207-522-8231
mlroberts80@gmail.com

On Dec 31, 2014, at 9:33 AM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Margaret.

I am handling the plan review 216 Ludlow Street. Can you please clarify exactly what
portion of your home will be used for the in home day care facility?

Thanks,

Laurie

Laurie Leader

Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

P:207-874-8714
F:207-874-8716
E: Irl@portlandmaine.gov

To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public
officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records.
There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-
mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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